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At Logan City Special School our key rules are: 

 

 

We refer to these as “Our 3C’s” 
 

At school this month all classes will explicitly teach the students the necessary 

skills to Care — we care for ourselves, we care for other people, we care for our 

school. In classes during March we will focus on using gentle hands and feet. 
 

Here are two ways that you can help encourage your children to care for other 

people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Each fortnight in the newsletter there will be information about Positive Behaviour Support. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Logan City Special School     Rod Kirkland     —  Acting Principal 

133 Wembley Rd      Nicole Hendriks —  Deputy Principal 

Woodridge, Qld, 4114                   Ph: (07) 3489 6333   Fax: (07) 3489 6300 

We Care  We Communicate We Cooperate 

Model being good to others, and point          

out whenever family or community members 

are caring for others. 

 

Have a quiet place for children to take a 

break when angry or sad.  Let them know 

that you are proud of them 

when they choose to use that 

place. 



 

 

Logan City Special School 
and Early Childhood Development Program 

        133 WEMBLEY ROAD   LOGAN CENTRAL   4114 
        TELEPHONE: (07) 3489 6333        FACSIMILE: (07) 3489 6300 

admin@logacityspecs.eq.edu.au 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Microsoft Office —free Microsoft Office software for students' personal 
computers. All Queensland state school students are now able to download multiple 
free copies of the Microsoft Office 2013 Suite onto their personal devices. This suite 
provides students with the latest full versions of Word, Excel, PowerPoint, OneNote 
and more. 
https://mishelp.eq.edu.au/studentadvantage/Pages/default.aspx  

 
Individual Curriculum Plans—Teachers will be contacting you shortly to arrange a 
meeting to review the 6 months since the last plan (note the name has changed from 
Individual Learning Plan) and to look forward to the priorities you see important for the 
next 6 months with your child’s learning. These are very important meetings that will 
set the agenda. Phone interviews are possible if you cannot make it to the school. 
 
Student Resource Scheme—A reminder that your arrangements with the school are 
due for being finalised . This scheme provides the necessary equipment, programs 
and transport your child needs to access the range of educational activities offered in 
the school. 
A reminder that the school has Centrepay access if that meets your needs. Centrepay 
is a free direct billing service with CentreLink. Please contact the school to arrange 
this option. If you require assistance filling out the forms we can assist at school. 
 
Buildings—Our new double classroom buildings are arriving on the coming weekend 
and we expect to be in the rooms ready for next term. This building will form a Senior 
school precinct in the school and we are very excited about the arrival. 
 
Medication—Reminder that all medication requires a chemist label if you wish for it to 
be administered at school. 
 
 
Have a great fortnight 

 
 
Nicole Hendriks      Rod Kirkland 
Deputy Principal      Principal 
  

Week Ending:  06/03/15 Issue No: 03 

COMING EVENTS   

 19th March @ 2:00pm - P&C Annual General meeting 

2nd April - End of Term 1 

3rd April - Good Friday 

FOR COOPERATING  FOR CARING FOR COMMUNICATING 

Michael P           Nariah C          Talon B 

Daniel B             Kahn W            Tyson H 

Rheece C            Sheidah B         Corbin P 

Lakisha T           Jaiden B           Lily-Arna W 

Locklyn T           Brady C 

Sanjay S             Zion W 

Shaun K            Levi H 

Cameron W 

Sean B 

Liam P 

Cody J 

Conner S 

Regan B 

Yuki X 

William F 

Westy T 

Schapelle D 

Sanjay S 

 

 CERTIFICATES OF RECOGNITION  

 

The Autism Advisory and Support Service (AASS) has a website which may be of 
interest to a number of families. It has links to a number of resources and also has a 
hotline for families to call. You can find the site at:  
 

www.aass.org.au 
  

Thank you to Hollie for providing families with this information. 
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VENUE: Pullman Brisbane King George Square  

DATE: Monday, 9 March 2015  
TIME: 9.30am (for a 10.00am start) – 2.00pm  

COST: $60 (includes light morning tea on arrival and hot buffet lunch)  
BOOKINGS: http://www.trybooking.com/GRXD  

FURTHER INFORMATION: Kim Jackson via e: admin@childsafety.org.au or m: 0423 532 868  

 
Kingston East  Neighbourhood Group Inc.  

177 Meakin Road, Slacks Creek Q 4127. Phone: 3808 1684 Fax: 3209 4271  
Email: admin@keng.org.au  Website: www.keng.org.au  

Childcare: 3808 9271  
Office Hours: Monday - Thursday 9am - 4.30pm 

https://mishelp.eq.edu.au/studentadvantage/Pages/default.aspx
https://mishelp.eq.edu.au/studentadvantage/Pages/default.aspx

